
 
2/25/2019 

Hey Band!  
 

 
1. Basketball Playoffs continue this Wednesday. See Schoology for the Pep Band Signup.  

 
2. The Symphonic Band is performing at the Colorado Bandmasters Association Concert 

Band Northern Regionals on March 6th. We perform at 3:30 PM at Fossil Ridge HS in Fort 
Collins. A detailed document was shared with Symphonic Band Families. The 
performances are open to the public and it’s free to attend! 
 

3. Concert Band and Symphonic Band have a concert on March 7th. 
 

4. Jazz Band has a concert on March 12th and we will feature the MMS Jazz Band. 
 

5. Jazz Band Students: Reserve your free tickets to the CSU Jazz Ensembles concert on 
April 9th! Google Form posted in Schoology. 
 

6. The permission slip for the Canon City Festival (May 2 & 3) is available! The Symphonic 
Band, Concert Band, and Jazz Band will all have one performance at this festival. This is a 
fantastic trip with judged performances for the ensembles, and a low-stress overnight 
trip for the students.  
 

7. The Rocky Mountain Percussion Association is a league of competitive winter drumlines 
across the state of Colorado. Longmont HS will host a show/competition on Saturday, 
March 23. You can see and hear the most competitive percussionists from around the 
state all in one gymnasium for a very low price.  

 
 
 


